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Dear Alison, Peter and Cat Gallery customers, 
 
I would like to send our heartfelt thanks to the Cat Gallery and their customers on behalf of Cat Chat, one of 
the Cat Gallery's charities of the year.   
 
The charity has been quite overwhelmed at the generosity of all the kind Cat Gallery customers who chose 
to add a donation when making their order. 
 
We have just received the latest, very much appreciated donation, and I wanted to let you know just how 
much your support is helping. 
 
Donations from Cat Gallery customers has for some time been the primary support for our 'Overlooked Cats' 
section, which finds homes for long-stay and harder-to-home cats. Additionally, some funds will now also be 
used towards our new project, aimed at helping even more rescued cats into homes long into the future...  
 
Our Latest Project: We are currently developing a brand new Cat Chat website, to include more advanced 
and effective Cat Homing Pages, which we provide to shelters free of charge. Our ambitious new site, aiming 
to launch in spring 2024, will incorporate many improvements requested by rescue centres. This will enable 
us to find more cats their ideal homes sooner, and free up shelter spaces for the increasing number of cats 
coming into rescue. 
 
Our services are needed more than ever in the current economic climate, as more cats than ever before are 
coming into rescue. We are truly grateful for your support.  
 
Thank you from us, and from all the cats we can help now, and in the future. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mandy Cotter 
Co-founder 
Cat Chat, the Cat Rescue Resource 
Registered Charity number: 1100649 
 
 
 

Helping Cats out of Shelters... into Homes 
 


